
 
 
 

TOWN OF SHREWSBURY 
Richard D. Carney Municipal Office Building 

100 Maple Avenue 
Shrewsbury, Massachusetts 01545-5398 

 
 
 
To: School Committee Members 
 
From: Keith Baldinger, Public Buildings Division Manager 
 
Date: August 29, 2019 
 
Re: Summer Project work 2019 
 
School Committee Members, 
 

I appreciate the opportunity to present and discuss the Public Buildings Division, and the 
work that we have completed over the last few months in the school buildings. Being in this role 
for less than one year I continue to be amazed at the talent we have within the Division, and our 
ability to complete not only project work, but daily maintenance and repairs that come with 
managing almost a million square feet of building space. 

I have included a list of our current projects, most of which have been completed over the 
last three months, and some that are ongoing. Myself and Angela Snell will be presenting a short 
slide show with photos of some of our projects, and will be glad to answer any questions about 
our projects or the Division. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity. 
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